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Sunday Worship - 8:45 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday Evening Worship - 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Prayer Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
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Happy 

President’s 

Day! 
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 A Note from Pastor Phillips: 
     

Thank you for coming to worship with us today.  If you are 
first-time visitor, I would sure like the opportunity to meet you and wel-
come you personally.  Because I believe in a Sovereign God, I don’t be-
lieve anything happens by chance.  I believe you were brought here today 
for a purpose.  I would love to help you discover that purpose, and to see if 
there is any way we as a church can bless and minister to you and your 
family.  Please stop by the Resource Center after the service so I can shake 
your hand.  I’d sure count it a privilege.      
          Pastor Harold 

JAMMIN’ FOR JESUS:  FREE guitar lessons - beginner to intermediate level - 
geared towards learning worship music, worship style music, chords, electric 
lead riffs, basic theory, etc. We will have practical application to play actual 
songs played during worship service.  Please bring acoustic only. If you only 
have electric, that's fine, but bring small amp. Date and day of week are to be 
determined after interest level is assessed.  If interested, please contact Frank 
Esposito at  443-907-5456.  

HELP SUPPORT OUR PRESCHOOL:  Each month our preschool collects a 
supply to help keep costs down for our preschool families.  This month we are 
collecting bandages.  If you can contribute some bandages, please put them in 
the box by the preschool office door.  Thank you! 

IMPACT STUDENT MINISTRY:  For updated events and announcements con-
cerning our student ministry, please go to impactstudents.org.  

BAPTISM  will be held Sunday, March 3 during the 10:30 a.m. service.  If you 
are interested in being baptized, please call the church office.    

LORD’S SUPPER:  The next Lord’s Supper is Sunday, March 3 during the 
evening worship service.   

A NEW MENTORING/BIBLE STUDY MINISTRY for young wives and moms of 
young children begins Thursday, March 7.  We will meet the first Thursday 
evening of each month at 6:30 p.m. in the coffee room to share Bible study 
and encouragement (and maybe a little chocolate).  There is no book to pur-
chase.  If your husband is not available for “Daddy Duty,” we will provide child 
care for your littles.  There is a sign-up sheet on the Ladies’ Ministry bulletin 
board.  Please sign up if you need childcare, so we can plan.  If you have ques-
tions, please contact Gayle Leubecker at 443-406-0630.   

HELPERS NEEDED:  We are in need of additional helpers for Wednesday 
evening Awana classes, Sunday baby nursery and Sunday 2-year-old class.  
Husband and wife couples are welcome and encouraged!  If willing to serve, 
please contact Wendy Falko or the church office.  Thank you! 
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OFFICE HOURS:  Our office is open Monday through Thursday from 
8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Requests and questions received via e-mail and 
phone messages after close of business Thursday afternoon will be 
addressed as soon as possible upon our return to the office.  It’s our 
privilege to serve our Church family.  Thank you! 

Pleasant View Baptist Church is a smoke-
free campus.  We encourage you to re-
frain from smoking while on the premis-
es.  If you must smoke while here, please 
do so in your car.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask one of our Pastors. 

Setting an 
example 

for the next 
generation 

Thank you for joining us today for worship.  
Your presence was a blessing. 

If there is any way that our church can 
assist you or your family, please contact the 
office at 410-378-4476. 

We pray that you have been blessed, and 
have found that coming to Pleasant View 

Baptist Church is truly  . . . like coming home. 

Free guest WIFI is available to use with Bible apps 
during the service.  Choose “Sanctuary” and use the password 
12345678. 

PLEASE refrain from bringing food and any drink 
except water into the sanctuary.  Even travel cups 
with lids can spill, causing stains on the upholstered 
pews.  Thank you. 

tel:4439075456
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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
 

SUNDAY, MARCH 3 
Baptism Service - 10:30 a.m. 

*** 

Tortured for Christ Showing & 
Lord’s Supper - 6:00 p.m. 

*** 

Deacons’ Meeting - 7:30 p.m. 
*** 

THURSDAY, MARCH 7 
T2 Ministry (see pg. 2) - 6:30 p.m. 

*** 

SATURDAY, MARCH 9 
Israel Travelers Depart 

*** 

Quilters - 8:30 a.m. 
*** 

MONDAY, MARCH 11 
Ladies Bible Study (see page 5) 

6:00 p.m. (Room 112) 
*** 

PVPS Board Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 12 
Budget Committee - 1:00 p.m. 

*** 

Admin. Committee - 6:00 p.m. 
*** 

Ladies’ Prayer Group - 6:30 p.m. 
*** 

MONDAY, MARCH 18 
Pearl Ministry Supervision Meeting - 

6:00 p.m. (Room 112) 
*** 

Nursing Home Ministry - 7:30 p.m. 
*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 19 
Celebrate Recovery Meal - 6:30 p.m. 

(Youth Center) 
*** 

SATURDAY, MARCH 23 
JOSH McDOWELL 

PARENTING SEMINAR 
(SEE PAGE 7) 
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FINANCIAL UPDATE  

Last Week’s Undesignated Offering   $24,505.00 

Last Month’s Average Weekly Undesignated Offering   $17,434.49 

JOIN US March 3 AT 6PM 
IN THE SANCTUARY FOR 

A SHOWING OF THIS 
FILM (Youth will view 

the film also - no youth 
service) 

Attention Sunday School Teachers 
for Children’s Classes 

 

We so appreciate your willingness to serve the Lord in 
this capacity!   

This is just a reminder to please arrive by 8:45 on Sun-
day mornings.  Children are often dropped off at this 
time by parents attending early worship service, and 
they cannot  be left unattended in the rooms. 

Thank you! 



 

4 

This is Agnes.  Agnes is aggravated because she missed PVBC 
Coffee Corner!  Coffee Corner meets each Thursday morning 
at 9 a.m., and the last Thursday of each month is BINGO DAY!   
If you are 50 years & older:  Come enjoy hot coffee, yummy 
donuts and lively conversation every Thursday morning at 

9:00 a.m. in our lovely coffee room here at the church.  And come for Bin-
go the last Thursday of the month. 

Don’t sit home alone and have your cup of joe.  Don’t be an Agnes! 
(If your name is Agnes, we apologize.)   
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T H I S   W E E K  AT   A   G L A N C E  

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 24 
 8:45 a.m.  - Worship Service 
 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. - Small Group Bible Studies 
 10:30 a.m. - Worship Service 
 6:00 p.m. - Evening Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 25 
 6:00 p.m. - Pearl Supervision Meeting (Room 112) 
 6:30 p.m. -  Speechless (Sanctuary) 
 7:00 p.m. - MBI Spring Session (Room 114) 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26 
 7:00 a.m. - Prayer (Sanctuary) 
 6:30 p.m. - Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 7:00 p.m. - Celebrate Recovery (Youth Center) 

WEDNESDAY,  FEBRUARY 27 
 5:30 p.m. - God’s Call (Sanctuary) 
 5:45 p.m. - Little Lights Preschool Choir (Rm. 134) 
 5:45 p.m. - Salt Shakers Children’s Choir (Rm. 117) 
 6:30 p.m. - Awana Program (Youth Center) 
 6:45 p.m. - BUS LEAVES FOR Youth Mission Initiative 
 7:00 p.m. - Adult Bible Study (Sanctuary) 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 21 
 9:00 a.m. -  Senior Coffee Corner 
 6:30 p.m. - Praise & Worship Practice 

SATURDAY, MARCH 2 
 5:00 p.m. -  Wild Game Feast 
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JUNIOR CHURCH SCHEDULE  

This week, February 24 

Games/Arts & Crafts Service Helpers 
Pastor Andrew Joe Cheuvront 
Youth Volunteers Renee Cheuvront 
 

Next week, March 3 

Games/Arts & Crafts Service Helpers 
Adrienne Phillips Evan Kelly 
Nikki Kelly Nikki Kelly 
  

EVENING NURSERY SCHEDULE  
5 & Under 

  

 February 24 - Melissa Gniazdowski 
    Rebekah Gniazdowski      

 March 3 - Jesse Dean  
    Belinda Dean 

SPECIAL MUSIC SCHEDULE  

This week, February 24 Next week, March 3 

8:45 a.m. –  Josh Phillips Jim Backert 
6:00 Off. –    Patti Fry Laurie Hornberger 
6:00 Msg.  – Larry Willis Ponch Bolado 

RESOURCE CENTER SCHEDULE  

This week, February 24 Next week, March 3 

 8:45 a.m. – Marcia Eldreth Malinda Lally 
10:30 a.m. – Marcia Eldreth Malinda Lally 

MORNING NURSERY SCHEDULE  

 Service 1  Service 2 
   

Feb. 24 Heather Adam Lisa Miller 
 Kristen Halsey Grace Miller 
    

March 3 Jessica Williams Nikki Justice 
  Theresa Wright Ginny Almony 
  Sierra Bolado 
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PINEWOOD DERBY 

We will be holding the Pinewood Derby Saturday, 
March 30.  Breakfast and check-in begin at 8:00 a.m.  
All cars MUST be checked in no later than 9:00 a.m. to 
be eligible to race.   

We will have Bible quizzing at the race, and have given 
your children with study sheets in Awana.  If they 
missed Awana last week, have them ask for a study 
sheet. 

Car kits are available for purchase in the Resource 
Center.   

Ladies’ Bible Study 

Danielle Bane will be facilitating a DVD Bible study 
Kingdom Woman Monday evenings in room 112 at 
6:00 p.m. beginning  March 11.  The study will last 6 
to 8 weeks.  You must have the study guide to par-
ticipate.  The book is recommended, but not re-
quired.  Materials are available online. 

Sign up at the ladies’ ministry bulletin board to 
participate.  If you have questions, please see 
Danielle Bane. 

Tuesday Evenings 7p.m.  -  Youth Center  
 

For more  info. ,  ca l l  the  church of f ice.  

Celebrate Recovery is a Christ-centered program with foundations firm-
ly established in Biblical truth. The 12 Steps with accompanying Scrip-
tures and the 8 Principles based on the Beatitudes offer participants a 
clear path of salvation and discipleship; bringing hope, freedom, sobrie-
ty, healing, and the opportunity to give back one day at a time through 
our one and only true Higher Power, Jesus Christ.  The 12 Steps and the 
8 Principles work seamlessly together, tying historical recovery to time-
less Biblical teaching. The 3rd Tuesday of every month, we will also pro-
vide a meal for the attendees at 6:30 p.m. 
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This year’s week of prayer takes place Sunday, March 3 through Satur-
day, March 9.  Brochures will be available in the lobby at the Welcome 
Center.  Designated giving envelopes will be available in the pews and 
at the Welcome Center.  Thank you for supporting missionaries in 
North America! 
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   Our public servants and first responders are facing more dangerous 
and uncertain times in their occupations these days.  While we watch 
the news and shake our heads at the senseless acts of those who 
seemingly care only about making headlines, our men and women 
are out there on the front lines, putting themselves between us and 
danger.   

   Please pray for those in our church and church family members 
who are serving as police officers, firefighters and emergency medi-
cal technicians.  To add a name to this prayer list, please call the of-
fice so we can support him/her in prayer.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chad Phillips Frank Esposito 

Josh Williams Wilmer Sprout  

Tim Leubecker Bradley Hall 

Louis Locchetto Andy Johnson 

Sig Berger Michael Hornberger 

Glen Peterson Stephanie Peterson 

Alan Flaugher David Sisson 

Leon Alexander, Jr. Nickolas Goins 

Robert Ross Shane Meadows 

Brian Wiley Zachary Ross 

Sgt. Keith Budnick Justin M. Stinnett 

Erica Comer Nate Cibrian 

Chris Wiley Jonathan Eldreth 

Scott Adams Greg Miller 

Chris Tippitt Ron Miller 

Shawn McGinley 
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Please remember to pray for our loved ones serving our country.  To 
add a name to this prayer list, please call the office.  Thank you. 

W02 Carl Brostrand, IV Bryan Trefry 
SP4 Justin Michael Harris Specialist Joshua Hicks 
CPL Adam Anderson Cory Blackburn SPC 
Lt. Col. Wendy Harter  Captain Philip Schaub 
Dana Eisenman Master Sgt James Rice 
Shawn McGinley Bernie Catanzarito 
Thomas Lee Chris Stoeckle  
Brandon Ash Sean Carpenter, USMC 
Brandon Sadler Kelby Hershey               
Cpt. William Petry Sgt. Carl Brostrand, V. 
PFC Jason Scarnato PFC Robert Zapata 
SPC Dennis Peters SPC Brian Ross  
SPC Frank Solano Sgt. Louey Marcias 
Sgt. Daniel Moss PFC Daniel Oglesbee 
Bryan Hall Ed Payne  
Kenneth White Patrick Hause 
P03 Roy Larsen Samuel Thomas, III 
Sgt. Charle Rhoades LSPL Jason Hash  
Darrell Owens PFC Randy Sites, Jr. 
Mark Taylor Christopher Pledger 
Joshua Hoy Billy Marrs  
Steven Rogers Brandon Cummins 
Jessica McCullough Joshua Shelley 
Lt. Comm. Jason Rimmer WO Heather Petry 
Sgt. Thomas Mooney Spc. Charles Molisani  
Jimmy Spielman Lawrence V. McMahon, USMC 
SSgt. Robert Hom MSgt. Joe Harmon 
Tommy DiFrancesco Sgt. Steve Bounds 
Lennie Fort Cory Bedard 
Sgt. Michael Raymond SPC Kaitlynn Raymond 
1LT Andy Sepulveda Donald Keen 
LCpl. George Giovanni Rivera Chris Rogers 
Robert L. Crowl III Stephen Dalton, Special Forces 
Cpt. Adam Shahan, USAF Cpl. Connor Mooney 
PFC M. Ashbrook, U.S. Army Jesse Larsen 
PFC B. Ashbrook, U.S. Army Lt. M. Ashbrook, USAF, MD ANG  
David Grafton John Haines 
SS Nate Cibrian SS Jacque Cibrian 
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We are excited and looking forward to having 
Josh McDowell with us on Saturday, March 
23, 2019.   

Because the dynamics of the home have be-
come more complicated than ever, the 

phrase, “traditional home,” can mean a variety of different 
things to many people, generating even more complexity in how 
we point our children to the gospel of Jesus Christ.    

Josh will be teaching about the dynamics of parenting and grand-
parenting and how we can best lead our children to Christ.  
Teachers will also benefit greatly from this event, also gaining 
wisdom from Josh’s experiences.   

Pre-purchase of tickets through March  17 will guarantee that 
your lunch will be included.  Additional lunches will be purchased 
for later registrants until sold out.    Tickets are available for $20 
per person through February 28.  Group tickets are available as 
follows:  for every group of 10 tickets sold, the 11th is free.  As of 
March 1, tickets will be $25 each. Group discounts will still be 
available at $25 each for 10 tickets, with the 11th ticket free. 

Doors will open at 8:00 AM. 

For tickets, go to www.pvbchurch.tix.com and follow the link 
specified for Josh McDowell tickets. 

LIMITED CHILDCARE will be available for registered children 10 
and under for those in our church family who have no access to 
a babysitter.  The fee for childcare is $10 per child (household 
maximum of $25).  Children MUST be registered no later than 
Monday, March 4 if you need childcare, and the fee must be 
paid at the time of registration.  Lunch (pizza), beverages and 
snacks will be provided for the children. 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ______________________________________________________________ 
  

 CHILDCARE NEEDED FOR: 
 

  # of children  _______      Ages   ________________________
  

          Childcare Amount Enclosed  ____________ 
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“And to godliness brotherly kindness; 

and to brotherly kindness charity.”                                               

2 Peter 1:7 

Food Closet 

Our Food Closet has been a blessing to many members of our com-
munity and gives the office staff an opportunity to share the uncon-
ditional love of Jesus Christ at a time when it is needed.  We would 
like to implement a donation schedule.  Each week we will ask you 
to bring in specific items so replenish our food closet.  Here is the 
schedule.  Of course, you are welcome to bring in any of the items 
at any time of the month.  You may bring as much as you like or just 
one item. 

All donations are appreciated and needed. 

1st Week of the Month 2nd Week of the Month 

Tuna / Hamburger Helper Macaroni & Cheese 

Canned Corn / Green Beans Peanut Butter / Jelly 

Canned Fruit / Applesauce Complete Pancake Mix / Syrup 

Complete Dinner Meals Complete Dinner Meals 

Toilet tissue Toothpaste  

Feminine products Shampoo 

  

3rd Week of the Month 4th Week of the Month 

Spam / Manwich / Hash Spaghetti Sauce / Noodles 

Canned Chicken / Tuna Instant Oatmeal / Potatoes 

Canned Soups / Stews Cereal / Jell-O / Pudding 

Complete Dinner Meals Complete Dinner Meals 

Deodorant Laundry detergent 

Diapers Dish detergent 

  

Another opportunity to be a part of this ministry is through 

financial donations.  You may donate money and designate it 

for the food closet.  If you have any questions, please call the 

church office or Louise Thomas (410-658-1755). 
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Saturday, May 18 

Spring Formal 
for youth  

grades 7 through 12 @ 6 p.m. 

Chesapeake Bay Golf Club 

(details and revealed theme 
coming soon) 

Youth Center Tables 

If you have a Sunday School class or event that uses ta-
bles in the Youth Center, please place the tables and 
chairs on the provided racks prior to leaving the area.  
The area is used every day for Preschool meals and  
Wednesday evenings for Awana games, and needs to be 
clear for them.  Many hands make light work.  Thank 
you! 


